

Children's Newsletter



For the children, by the children

jokes, articles,

ideas, comments

interviews.

and letters.

you!

We want to hear

from

Edition 1

Welcome to the 1st edition of the children's own newsletter

This is the children's newsletter. It will have many exciting things to read about from terrific trips to interesting interviews. If you like the newsletter, be sure to show every friend your favourite Ted D part!

Playleaders

Most of you have heard about the play leaders. However, do you know what they do? Below is a description (written by a playleader) of what they do...

The playleaders are a group of 20 year 6 students who play with children from

Years 3 and 4 who don't have anything to do at playtime. They give up all of their lunchtime once a week to play with the years 3 and 4.

Thenuri D

Spring 2011 Football

This year pupils at Loughton School have represented the school in many sports. I interviewed one of year 6's best football players, Ross P and he had some great feedback to give about the football final. Here is what he said: 'I felt brilliant at the cup final. We won the league. It was such an amazing feeling. It was a great day and seeing the trophy was a great feeling, too. The crowd cheered as the ball zoomed into the goal. The score of the match was 1 all. It went into penalties. Nimmy, another amazing football player, scored the 1st penalty. Then Lewis, once again a great footballer, scored the 2nd. Last, but not at all least, Jamie scored the 3rd penalty. We had won the league. I was gobsmacked!'

Alexander M

School Trips

At Loughton School we go on lots of school trips. We have been to many places like Hazard Alley and Ivinghoe. At Hazard Alley we learn about road safety. It's fun! Ivinghoe is also fun because you go on this walk and do a sketch of the hill view. When you're in year 3 you might be going on these trips. In year 4 you can go to Bletchley Park. There are lots of things to see about the war and a Winston Churchill collection. In year 5 if you want you can go to the Peak District. You get to sleep there and you get to take

pocket money to Make it your newsletter by buy gifts. Also you writing in with your views, get the chance to go to the Space Centre . You go in an auditorium to watch a film about different planets in space. In year 6 you get the chance to go to either France or Tirabad (Wales). Tirabad is an adventurous

trip. You can go climbing, canoeing, caving and many different activities. In France you go to the beach and learn about the world war. Also one of the beaches you visit is where the soldiers fought. Macy P

Competition Time

Who has the best idea for what this newsletter could be called? We need a

better title than just Children's Newsletter! Have fun thinking up a name and post your idea in our box in reception.

Editorial Committee Ted D Thenuri Alexander M Macy P